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Mr . Michael Conklin 
Environmental Engineer 
Department of Environment, Great Lakes and Energy 
Air Quality Division 
1504 West Washington Street 
Marquette, MI 449855 

Dear Mr. Conklin , 

In response to Violation Notice , SRN: 5111 , Menominee County, on 
June 12 , 2019, during routine inspection by Michael Conklin of 
the Ai r Quality Division, he discovered a surface coating line 
without a P.T.I. After receiving this violation notice , we 
immediately began acquiring the necessary permit application and 
informat i on necessary to bring Superior Cedar Products back i nto 
compliance. On August 9th , that entire package of information 
containing attachments , pictures, map, and completed P.T.I. 
application was sent to Mich igan Department of Environmental 
Quality , Air Qua l ity Divi sion - Permit Section i n Lansing , along 
with a copy of the P.T . I. application to the Marquette office . 
We have included a copy of that submittal with this response 
letter. After receiving a P . T . I . , we will be back in 
compliance . 

Dwaine Me l len, President 
Superior Cedar Products 

PO Box 38 Carney, MI 49812 

Phone: (906) 639-2104 • 906-639-2132 • Fax (906) 639-2196 


